
CIM News

Meeting of the
General Assembly of CIM

The General Assembly of CIM met on May 26, 2007,
during the morning, in the CIM premises at the As-
tronomical Observatory of the University of Coimbra.
In the afternoon of the same day, the members of the
General Assembly had the opportunity to attend a talk
by Gabriela Gomes (Gulbenkian Institute of Science),
titled “The SIRI Model in Epidemiology: Pertussis and
Malaria”.

During the Assembly two new associates were wel-
comed: the Group of Mathematical Physics of the Uni-

versity of Lisbon (gfm.cii.fc.ul.pt) and the Centre
of Mathematical Sciences of the University of Madeira
(www.uma.pt/Investigacao/Ccm).

The next Meeting of the General Assembly of CIM will
be held in Coimbra on April 5, 2008.

Annual Meeting of the ERCOM

March 7-8, 2008, Coimbra

The forthcoming ERCOM meeting will take place at the
Centro Internacional de Matemática, Coimbra, Portu-
gal, on March 7 and 8, 2008.

Research in Pairs at CIM

The programme is suspended until January 2008.

CIM on the Web

For updated information about CIM and its activities, see

www.cim.pt
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